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My major concerns is the pollution that this will cause to our pristine environment. Also the destruction of the 
land, the environment and the peace that the humans, native animals and breeding cattle etc now enjoy, not to 
mention the Garvan Institute. The proposed site is too close to the Moss Vale town. The town could not cope 
with the increase in traffic on the roads that were built a century ago. We would have pollution not only from 
the processing site itself but from the trucks the dust and everything that comes with increased traffic. 

The proposed site is west of the town which means that the town will be in the line of all the fumes that the site 
produces and heaven help us when it catches alight, we have a very small fire brigade and the nearest hospital 
is Bowral over 15 klms way. 

This is not the right site! 

This would impact the lives of everybody in the town, the air we breathe would no longer be clean, the 
waterways destroyed with pollution, our roads no longer safe, the animals become destressed 
 

 




